Uncontrolled Electricity Tell Us About Your Experience

The information you provide will assist the Uncontrolled Electricity Agriculture Working Group with
locating areas with uncontrolled electricity in the province of Ontario. If you believe you have
uncontrolled electricity issues on your farm, please report them to Hydro One and your local electricity
provider. More information on how to do this is below.

Please choose one of the following options to complete this form.

1) Submit electronically by sending an email, including your completed form, to info@farmfoodcare.org with
“Uncontrolled Electricity” in the subject line.

2) Mail a hard copy of your completed form to:

Farm & Food Care Ontario ATTN: Uncontrolled Electricity
100 Stone Road West, Suite 106

Guelph, ON N1G 5L3

Address (including postal code):
County:
Phone: Email:

1. What type of livestock do you raise?

2. Who is your electricity provider? (i.e. Hydro One)

3. Have you contacted your electricity provider about uncontrolled electricity on your farm? (Please
circle one)

Yes No

If no, please see Hydro One information below.

4. Do you have a blocker installed into your electrical system? (Please circle one)
Yes No

If yes, what type?


mailto:info@farmfoodcare.org

5. Has your farm been inspected by a licensed electrician? (Please circle one)

Yes No

6. Is/was the uncontrolled electricity coming from an on-farm or off-farm source? (Please circle one)

Yes No

7. Please give us a brief description of your farm operation and how uncontrolled electricity has
impacted your farm.

8. Please indicate if you have taken any action to deal with uncontrolled electricity on your farm (i.e.
hired a consultant, installed a blocker or filter, upgraded equipment).

Thank you for your input. Your information will assist us in locating problem areas in the province. If
you believe you have uncontrolled electricity issues on your farm, please report them to Hydro One
and your local electricity provider following the information below.

If you think you have an uncontrolled electricity problem:

Before contacting Hydro One, have your licensed electrician test for uncontrolled electricity. If this
testing by the electrician confirms that there is an uncontrolled electricity problem, call Hydro One’s
Customer Communications Centre at 1-888-664-9376 (Monday to Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.) with
the name and telephone number of the electrician who performed the test.

Hydro One Problem Website: http://www.hydroone.com/MyBusiness/MyFarm/Pages/StrayVoltage.aspx
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